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COMPANY ANNOUNCEMENT NO. 09-2015 
 
 
Brake Disc Supply Chain to be strengthened 
 
To improve competitiveness, Scandinavian Brake Systems A/S is at present studying the possibilities of transferring the packing  
operation of brake discs from Holstebro, Denmark, to an external partner in Poland. 
 
The packing operation in Holstebro employs approx. 50 persons.  
 
Final decision is expected to be taken in Q3 2015.   
 
 
 
Scandinavian Brake Systems A/S 
Mads Bonde 
CEO 
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